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Dear Tom:

Many thanks for your letter of 24 Janusry 1955
enclosing the documents we had previcusly discussed.
The item on France we had seen previcusly. The piece
referring to the Doolittle group ime highly insccurate,
Bs is that referring to Imdochina. It is interesting
to note he is still trying to sell his wares to
Congressionel committees. 1 appreciate your keeping
us advised.

With very best wishes.

e
The Honorable Thamas E. Devey / ‘
141 East 72nd Street o
Bew York City, New York

0/1G/LBKirkpatrick:rm i \
Distribution w
Orig -~ addressee

2 - si ericial ¢
1-%8(111%0 © bV oo )

- sh/et

Approved for Release: 2023/03/02 C02157734,



Approved for Release: 2023/03/02 C02157734
THoMAas E. DEWEY

January 24, 1955

Dear Allen:

Enclosed herewith are the
documents to which we referred.

It was grand seeing you the
other night and I hope we will do more
of it.

With warm regards,

Sincerely yours,

e

Hon. Allen W, Dulles
3825 Wisconsin Avenue
Washington, D. C.
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